
 
 

To: ​ ​ Board of Education 

From: ​​ Michael J. Kapolka, Superintendent   

Date: ​ ​ May 5, 2025 

Subject: ​ Administrator Contract Renewal 

 

I recommend the following administrators have their contracts extended one 

year through 2026-2027. 

 

Name ​ ​ ​ Position for 2025-2026 

 

Marcus Kaemming ​ ​ Assistant Superintendent 

 

Nicole Darby​ ​ ​ Chief Financial Officer  

 

Lisa Nickel ​ ​ ​ Director of Special Education 

 

Ryan Spencer​ ​ ​ Director of Technology 

 

Michelle Hilla ​​ ​ Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

 

Ross Potgiesser​ ​ Director of Operations 

 

Doug Whitsel​ ​ ​ Director of Safety & Security    

 

Nick Angel ​ ​ ​ Principal, CHS 

 

Andrea Franco  ​ ​ Assistant Principal, CHS 

 

Matt Cunningham​ ​ Athletic Director & District Compliance, CHS   

 

Jason Morris ​ ​ ​ Dean of Students/Asst. Athletic Director, CHS 

 

Matt Ceo ​ ​ ​ Principal, Beach Middle School 

 

Adam Schilt ​ ​ ​ Assistant Principal, Beach Middle School 

 

Katie Spisich ​ ​ ​ Principal, South Meadows  

 

Casey Wescott ​ ​ Principal, North Creek Elementary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

  

 


